ENVIRONMENTAL MEETING FOR MAY 11, 2011

The May meeting was called to order with a flag salute at 0700.

A new member, Helen Hazard, was sworn in to the environmental commission.

A role call showed that Floyd West, Paul Chandler, Nancy Oshman, and Helen
Hazard were present.

There was a motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting. The motion was
carried and these minutes are on file as written.

Members of the public were at the meeting. A discussion about the well testing at
the auto recycle centers in New Gretna and the procedures for follow up actions
took place with the commissioners and the public voicing concerns and ideas for
improvements.

There was no further correspondence.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting was made by Helen and seconded by
Nancy. The meeting adjourned at 0830

| certify these minutes to be true.

Nancy Oshman.



